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Androlewicz, Kathleen

To: McLaughlin, Beth
Subject: RE: Public Comment for Judge Brown

 
From: Nordlund, Julia <julia.nordlund@mt.gov>  
Sent: Thursday, October 10, 2024 11:54 AM 
To: McLaughlin, Beth <bmclaughlin@mt.gov> 
Subject: Public Comment for Judge Brown 
 
Ms. McGlaughlin and Justice McGrath, 
 
I strongly support the appointment of Stephen Brown to Chief Judge of the Water Court. I have known Judge Brown 
since he was my professor in law school. He was an excellent mentor at that time and has since filled the same 
role as a mentor to myself and others who work at the Water Court.  
Judge Brown is fair, kind, intelligent, and perfectly-suited to become the next Chief Judge.  
 
Thank you for your time. 
Sincerely, 
 
Julia J. Nordlund 
Senior Water Master 
Montana Water Court 
P.O. Box 1389 
Bozeman, MT 59771-1389 
406-577-7746 
 


